CITY OF BALTIMORE DEPARTMENT OF LAW

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor GEORGE A: NILSON, City Sclicitor

101 City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

July 3, 2013

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 12-0028 — Commercial Energy Efficiency — Lighting
Systems — Supplemental Report

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Law Department submitted a bill report on City Council Bill 12-0028 on March 5,
2012, approving the bill for form and legal sufficiency. The Law Department has no changes to
the substance it its report. However, the City’s adoption of the new Building, Fire and Related
Codes on March 10, 2013 may necessitate amending the section numbers in this bill.

Very truly yours,

Hilary Rul%
Assistant Solicitor

e George Nilson, City Solicitor
Angela C. Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor
Victor Tervala, Assistant Solicitor
Jennifer Landis, Special Assistant Solicitor
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